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SUMMER SEMESTER CERTIFICATE PRESENTATION

Thursday 28 April 2022

ACCS recently celebrated the achievements of its students from the Summer Semester of Croatian
Language classes with a Certificate Presentation event held at the Croatian Consulate in Melbourne on
Thursday 28 April 2022.

Students and tutors were able to meet in person for the first time this semester as all classes had been
held over zoom. Those that weren’t able to attend in person joined in via zoom.

Consul General Mr Joseph Gene Petric addressed the group and spoke of the benefits that learning
Croatian can provide before presenting each student with their Certificate of Achievement. The event was
enjoyed by all, and having select Croatian treats to eat only made the night sweeter.

Our next semester of Croatian classes starts soon (week beginning 16 May).

Register your interest ASAP to secure your place by completing an online enrolment form.

Enrolments are closing soon!


https://accs.asn.au/component/rsform/form/4-learn-croatian-web-enrollment

